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In science this half term we will 

be looking at light.  

We will be exploring why we 

need light and reflection. We 

will explore opaque, 

transparent and refelctive 

materials. 

Maths 

This term in maths we will be looking 

at time.  We will be covering days, 

months and years and chronolohgical 

order. We will be learning o'clock 

and half past. 

English  

In our phonics session, we will develop our sound recognition. We 

will use the sounds that we have learnt to both read and write 

words.  We will read books at are consistent with our growing 

phonic knowledge. 
 

In our English sessions, we will be exploring 'imagination and 

dreams'. We will use a text to develop our skills of inference and 

prediction. 
 

In class we will also develop our skills as communicators, working 

on both our speaking and listening skills. 

Personal, social and emotional development 

This half term, we will be focusing on self-care and healthy eating in our personal development sessions. We will talk 

about how we can use self care to stay clean and look after our bodies. We will also be doing sessions on healthy 

eating and having a balanced diet. 

Our provision in class will also support pupils in developing their own individual social and emotional targets. 

We will also develop independence and life skills through the preparation of snacks and drinks. 

  

Other Curriculum Areas 

PE  
 

Our PE session will continue to be on Tuesday afternoons. 

This half term, we will explore athletics. We will develop 

our accuracy when throwing, jumping and running and look 

at how we can work as a team.  
 

Computing 
 

In computing, we will be developing our computer skills 

and digital literacy. We will learn how to debug and 

problem solve throughout the term using our programming 

skills.  

Other Curriculum Areas 

Art and Design Technology  

Our DT topic this half term is 'Moving Pictures’.  This will 

be taught on Wednesday afternoons. We will learn how to 

design and make our own story book, based around Grace 

Darling, with moving parts! 

In art this term, which will be led by our HLTA Ellie, we will 

be looking at collages inspired by Henry Matisse. Learners 

will create their own collage by the end of term. This 

lesson will take place on a Friday morning.  

 

Humanities 

Our topic for humanities this half term is ‘coasts, oceans 

and seas’. We will look at different features of the coast 

and we will explore the human and physical features of 

our local coast. We will also look at the difference 

between local and distant coasts.  


